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March 31, 1976 

SUBJECT: LAKE WINNIPESUAKEE 

The Secretary of Transportation this morning will make a statement 
in which he will ask the Commandant of the Coast Guard to review 
the pending Lake Winnipesaukee/Lake Winnisquam situation which 
would make the inter-connectable waterways navigable. 

In light of this review, the Coast Guard is revoking its decision 
of September 2, 1975, pending completion of the review. 

(Message from Cannon to Nessen) 
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